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Summary of Meetings and/or Events 
 July 6, 2015 – July 17, 2015 

 
To:  Common Council 
 
From: Shawn N. Reilly, Mayor 
 
Date: July 17, 2015 

 
7/6 - Attended Building Inspector Ken Nowak’s retirement cookout 

- Met with Kevin Lahner, Brian Running, Fred Abadi and 
Dustin Nolan to discuss Garbage and Recycling Ordinance 

 - Met with Dale Shaver and Shawn Lundy 
 
7/7 - Met with Jennifer Andrews regarding Museum development 

- Chaired the Common Council meeting 
 

7/8 - Met with New York Times reporter Monica Davey regarding 
  Water Application 

- Met with citizen regarding downtown 
- Chaired Plan Commission 

 
7/9 - Attended Competitive Wisconsin’s Be Bold III Preliminary  
  Findings Briefings at Waukesha County Business Alliance 

- Met with Jennifer Andrews regarding Plan Commission agenda 
- Participated in weekly conference call on water issues 

 
7/10 - Interviewed by Channel 58 CBS reporter regarding Gov. Walker’s 
  announcement of his candidacy for President 
 
7/12 - Interviewed by Channel 6 reporter regarding Gov. Walker’s 
  announcement of his candidacy for President 
 
7/13 - Attended County Emergency Management Review 
  Risk Assessment meeting 

- Attended Gov. Walker’s announcement that he is running for President 
   

7/14 - Spent day preparing brisket for Tribute Tuesday 
- Attended and spoke at Tribute Tuesday at Les Paul Performance Center 
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7/15 - Attended Waukesha County Business Alliance Board of 
  Directors meeting 

- Met with Park Department and Park Foundation representatives regarding  
Tribute Tuesday Concerts 

- Met with Kevin Lahner and Dr. Fred Abadi 
 
7/16 - Participated in weekly conference call on water issues 

- Attended Water Utility Commission meeting 
 
7/18 - Planning on attending and speaking at Horeb Springs Aquatic 
  Center’s 10th Anniversary Celebration 
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